
Submitter: Katy Giombolini 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Business and Labor 

Measure: HB4002 

Why should farmworkers, the people that are essential to produce the food we eat 

daily, be exempt from overtime pay? They deserve to be treated the same as other 

workers. This is about holding true to our values as State that all workers deserve the 

right to fair wages and economic security. Oregon is behind other states in providing 

protections and overtime pay to the essential migrant and seasonal workers that our 

food system depends on. We need to pass Farmworker Overtime as soon as 

possible so we can all emerge stronger. 


